
 

City of Pawtucket, RI 

***** Notice of Cancellation ***** 

RFP # 25-024 - City Marketing Services 
 

January 24, 2025 

NOTICE TO ALL CONSULTANTS SUBMITTING PROPOSALS: 

You are hereby notified of the following changes, clarifications or modifications to the Request 

for Proposals. This addendum shall supersede the original Request for Proposals and 

subsequent addenda. Wherein this Notice contradicts the original Request for Proposal and 

previous addenda, this Notice shall take precedence. All other conditions shall remain 

unchanged.  This Notice consists of two (2) pages. 

 

Item 1:   

NOTICE  

The addendum serves as notice of the City of Pawtucket’s determination to cancel the invitation 

for Request for Proposals (RFP) 25-024 - City Marketing Services.  

 

The City has determined that it would be in its best interest to cancel the solicitation and rebid 

the project. All 25-024 bidders will be notified of the rebid when it is posted and are welcome to 

participate.  In order to be considered for the rebid, participants must resend their bids with the 

updated RFP number. 

 



This decision is made in accordance with Section 2, item 11 of the RFP: Instructions and 

Notifications to Bidders, within the proposal documents, in which the City of Pawtucket reserves 

the right to accept or reject any or all proposals, or portions thereof, at any time, with no penalty. 

The City apologizes for any inconveniences this may have caused. For more information, 

please contact Peter Wingate, Purchasing Director, at 401-728-0500 x350 or 

pwingate@pawtucketri.gov 

 

 

 

 

________________ 

Peter Wingate 

Purchasing Director 
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